Loxahatchee River District
ITB # 25-006-00145
VACUUM TRUCK DUMP PIT IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

Addendum Number 3
(w/Bid Clarifications)

September 18, 2025

This document forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original plans and
specifications dated September 02, 2025 as noted below.

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided within the Proposal (Article
2, Page 21, Paragraph 12) and within the Bid Security (Article 3, Page 43, Paragraph 7).
Failure to do so may subject the bidder to disqualification.

This Addendum consists of ONE (1) page and the following attachments - 13 photos:

Bidder Questions & Responses:

1.

Would it be possible to schedule a site visit for this project, as soon as possible?
Yes. Contact: Jason A. Pugsley, Plant Manager, jason.pugsley@Irecd.org or 561-401-4054

Avre there any photographs available of the project site?
See attached photos

May you please be able to provide us with photos of the existing shed that is to be removed
and relocated?
See attached photos

What is the height of the metal shed that is scheduled to be removed and relocated?
Roof peak - +/- 10.5°, Walls +/- 7

Under which item of the Bid Form, should the removal and relocation of the metal shed be
included?

See Measurement and Payment, 01 29 00, 2.10 Concrete And Trench Drain Improvements
(BID ITEM NO. 10)

For the trench drain, may you please provide us with the specifications for the frame and
cover? Is it designed for a H-20 loading?
See Metal Fabrications, 05 50 00, 2.5 A.

END OF ADDENDUM 3










































